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                         Keeping Children Safe On-line. 

If you are concerned about a child’s on-line safety, please contact the school office on 01429 
83857 or email adminoffice@alton-inf.hants.sch.uk so that they can immediately find a Designated 
Safeguarding Lead for you to talk to.  
 

Alternatively you can call Hampshire Children’s Services on 0300 5551384 or the Police. 

 

Equally, if your concerns relate to any on-line activity or behaviour of a member of staff (which 
could suggest that s/he is unsuitable to work with children) please ask to speak to a DSL in confi-
dence, who will refer the matter to the Headteacher (or the Chair of Governors if the concern re-
lates to the Headteacher) and procedures will be followed. 

 
The school’s Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs) are:- 
 
 
Mr. Richard Mead     Mrs Tanya Hayes                           Mrs Karen Cooper 
  (Headteacher)                  (Deputy Headteacher)           (Early Years Lead) 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Below are some useful resources to help keep your children safe on-line. 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/     

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/    

  

Common Sense Media https://www.commonsensemedia.org/       Help with deciding which films might be 
suitable for children. 
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